Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Iverson, Bruce <Blverson@trcsolutions.com>

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 2:21 PM

To: Eric Lindman; Dushek, Thomas

Cc: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR; Allen Wesolowski; Barz, Ryan
Subject: RE: Monitoring Wells - Thomas Street Corridor

Eric, thank you for the update. We are happy to work with you on this subject. Please let us know which wells you have
in mind. As you mentioned, once the wells are identified, we will need to coordinate with Wauleco/DNR on wells to be
abandoned/relocated. We assume the City will grant Wauleco access to install relocated wells in the City’s
ROW/property. Thanks again, Bruce

Bruce Iverson, P.E. (WI)
Senior Project Manager

708 Heartland Trail, Suite 3000, Madison, WI 53717

ﬁ TRC T: 608.826.3644 | F: 608.826.3941 | C: 608.235.4963

Reswlts you can rely on

LinkedIn | Twitter | Blog | Flickr | www.trcsolutions.com

From: Eric Lindman [mailto:Eric.Lindman@ci.wausau.wi.us]

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 4:05 PM

To: Iverson, Bruce <Blverson@trcsolutions.com>; Dushek, Thomas <TDushek@trcsolutions.com>
Cc: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov>; Allen Wesolowski
<Allen.Wesolowski@ci.wausau.wi.us>; Barz, Ryan <Ryan.Barz@aecom.com>

Subject: Monitoring Wells - Thomas Street Corridor

Bruce/Tom,

As we move forward with the Thomas Street design there are some monitoring wells that are located within our current
boulevard area on the north side of the street that will need to be abandoned and relocated. | have our engineering
firm working on getting mapping of their locations but | thought is may be beneficial to begin conversations about
getting these moved and to where you and/or the DNR would require these to be reestablished. | believe we should
have a good portion of our real estate acquisitions completed by late summer at which time, if city owns the property,
these could be relocated. | think it would be better to move these this year as we anticipate construction beginning in
early spring of 2019. Please let me know your thoughts and the process to begin this planning. Thanks.

Eric Lindman, P.E.

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City of Wausau

407 Grant St.

Wausau, WI 54403-4783

P: 715-261-6745

C: 715-292-2606
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